
Address of welcome
The 3rd International Congress of Chinese Nephrologists (ICCN) will

be held on December 5 - 8, 2019, in Nanjing, China. On behalf of the

organizing committee of the conference, we sincerely welcome experts and

related practitioners from the global Chinese nephrology community to

attend the conference.

The International Association of Chinese Nephrologists (IACN) aims to

bring together the strengths of the global Chinese nephrology community,

strengthen academic exchanges, improve clinical service capabilities, and

jointly address major scientific problems in human health and problems in

the diagnosis and treatment of kidney diseases. We will benefit the patients,

contribute to healthy China, and promote the development of the global

nephrology business through our efforts.

The ICCN has been widely recognized and strongly supported by the

global Chinese nephrology colleagues, and also has received support and

assistance from the host governments and academic organizations. The 3rd

ICCN will be held in conjunction with the Annual Meeting of the Nephrology

Branch of the Jiangsu Medical Association. Here, we would like to express

our gratitude to the Chinese Society of Nephrology (CSN), the Jiangsu

Medical Association and the Nephrology Branch of the Jiangsu Medical

Association for their support. We will look forward to meeting you in

Nanjing with our colleagues in Jiangsu Province.
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